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November 23,2011 

Allison T. Steinle, Esq. 
Attomey 
Office of the General Counsel 
Federal Election Commission 
999 E Street N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20463 

Re: John Edwards for President (JEFP) Committee Administrative Review of Repayment 
Determination 

Dear Allison: 

Thanks for taking the time to talk with me regarding JEFP, As we discussed, we are 
withdrawing our request for an oral hearing in conjunction with the administrative review 
process regarding the Final Audit Report issued by the Commission on July 29,2011. 

As you know, consistent with applicable regulations, written materials were presented to 
the Commission on October 3, 2011, disputing the repayment amount specified in the Final 
Audit Report. 11 C.F.R. §9038.2(c)(2)(i). That request remains in place. We are only 
withdrawing our request for an oral hearing under 11 C.F.R. §9038.2(c)(2)(ii). 

Thank you for your help with this. If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia A. Fiori 


